
 

 
 

Date: January 28, 2021 

To: All BCGEU Members at Salvation Army Harbour Light Detox 

Re:  Update to Your Bargaining Committee 
 

 
Welcome to Settimo Szliske who has been acclaimed as the final member of the bargaining committee to 
represent you in the upcoming negotiations to renew your collective agreement. 

The bargaining committee is now complete and will not be accepting any more inquiries to join.  
 
Keep an eye out for more updates as the committee prepares for this round of negotiations.  
 
If you didn’t receive this message directly, make sure your Union has your current information by logging 
into the Members Portal here. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Sheila Matthen, Staff Representative – Negotiations 
 
cc:              Mahen Ramdharry, Vice President – Component 4 Health Services, Local 403 Chairperson 
                   Thom Yachnin, Director, Component 4 
                   Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
                   Megan McKinney, Lower Mainland Area Office Staff Representative 
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